20 February 2014

Ms Linda White

Assistant National Secretary
Australian Services Union
National Airlines Division

116 Queensbury Street
CARLTON SOUTH VIC 3053

By email: Iwhite@asu.asn.au

Dear Linda,
Re: Jetstar - ASU EBA 5§ Negotiations

In response to your correspondence of Friday, 14 February 2014 and, as |
previously advised you in our telephone conversation of the same date, | write
to confirm the following.

As you state in your letter (and as previously advised), Management
representatives of the Qantas Group are not in a position to respond to
settlement offers from unions or to make a settlement offer until after the
Qantas Group's Half Year Financial Results announcement on 27 February
2014.

Further to our conversation of last Friday, | confirm that Mr Luke Enright
contacted the Australian Financial Review journalist and made our position
very clear. In addition, | understand that Luke contacted you on Friday 14
February 2014 and advised you that he had done so.

Yours sincerely
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Sue Bussell
EXECUTIVE MANAGER INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
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